Notice of Change on Autopay Arrangements for Personal Credit Card

Effective 4 December 2017, if you settle credit card payments by autopay, your available credit limit will only be
restored after the Bank has successfully debited the autopay amount from your designated bank account. If you have
any queries, please call our Customer Service Hotline on (852) 2233 3000. If you are an HSBC Premier customers, you
are welcome to call our HSBC Premier Hotline on (852) 2233 3322 for enquires.

If there is any discrepancy between the English and Chinese versions of this Notice, the English version shall prevail.
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